
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

You may have noticed the defibrillator at the front of the school, which was kindly donated by Mr 
and Mrs Walsh whose son, was a former pupil of the school, sadly passed away aged 23.  

In order to raise awareness within the community that there is a defibrillator on site, there was an 
article in the paper in the summer in which Mr Ludford said “The School are proud to be part of 
the local community and are really pleased to have been able to support the installation of this 
defibrillator thanks to this meaningful donation”  

We want to continue raising funds to keep the defibrillator operational and are going to hold a 
Non-Uniform day on Friday 27th September in return for a suggested £1 donation.  

This will allow us to buy new pads for the defibrillator, which are needed now and a battery when 
it needs replacing. It will also raise awareness that there is one on site, should it ever need to be 
used. Any surplus donations beyond the cost of new pads and a battery will be passed on to the 
British Heart Foundation.  

Kind regards  

Angie Scott 

 
 


